From: Craig Davis [mailto:cdavis@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2015 4:23 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Was a guest at a dinner with a program partner.

October 8, 2015

Dear Steve,

I hope all is well.  On October 7, 2015, the Chicago Public Library hosted U.S. Poet Laureate Juan Felipe Herrera, in collaboration with The Poetry Foundation and Library of Congress. The event was a great success and following the program, The Poetry Foundation sponsored a private dinner in honor of Mr. Herrera and I was one of their guests. The dinner took place at the Park Grill.  I am reporting this dinner, as required. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.

With best wishes,

Craig

Craig L. Davis, Director

Cultural and Civic Engagement

Chicago Public Library

